
 
 

 

 

 

28 June 2013 

 

 
Mr Matthew Schroder 

General Manager, Fuel, Transport & Prices Oversight 

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 
GPO Box 520 

MELBOURNE   VIC   3001 

 
By e-mail: matthew.schroder@accc.gov.au 

 

 

Dear Mr Schroder 

 

Application for variation of Hunter Valley Coal Network Access Undertaking  
 

Please find enclosed an application to the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 

for consent to vary ARTC’s Hunter Valley Coal Network Access Undertaking in accordance 

with section 44ZZA(7) of the Competition and Consumer Act 2010 (Cth) (the Act) to 

include certain rail infrastructure between Gap and Turrawan in the covered rail 

network. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact Kylie Gallasch on (08) 8217 4239 or Gavin Carney on 

(08 8217 4189. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Simon Ormsby 

Executive General Manager 

Strategy & Growth 


